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Comments: Thank you for letting us voice our concerns. I have been biking and hiking in Crested Butte for the

last 15 years. I was ecstatic when CBMBA unveiled its well-thought out master trail plan. Unfortunately, what's

left on this current proposal isn't much but I am in agreement with all of the proposed trail additions and changes

outlined by CBMBA. In my opinion this is a bare minimum plan to make the rides in the valley feel more

connected, incrementally get better riding experiences, and keep people off the road. I would like to know why

the North Valleys most asked for trail, Snodgrass reroute, was struck from this proposal at the behalf of a select

few individuals with monetary interest on public land? Why have we not been allowed to comment on the

rerouting of the original alignment that was approved by all parties except one, again with financial interest, of the

Upper Upper to Brush Creek trail. I would hope that one day the public would also be involved in the decisions

regarding Eccher Gulch, Dr. Park reroute and Upper Cement Creek Extension. I am in full support of the CBMBA

trail plan including the Lake Irwin Parallel trail, Lower Cement Creek to Caves, Reno Divide Parallel Trail, Upper

Upper to Brush Creek (with the correct upper alignment), Deer Creek to Tent City, Budd Extension to Tent City,

Teo Extension and Strand Bonus to 409. Any time we can get riders off the road, it's safer and more pleasant for

all involved. Thank you for reading my comments! Sincerely, Dominic Petrocelli


